
2016 Teachers and 
Advisers Conference
Friday 8th July
This conference is for:
Head of Sixth Form
Heads of Year
Heads of Careers
Heads of Progression/UCAS programmes
Subject Leaders
Teachers
Careers Advisers
University and Guidance Counsellors 
International Admissions Advisers



2016 Teachers and 
Advisers Conference 
Friday 8th July
9am-4pm

St Mary’s warmly invites you to join us for an interesting and useful 
day of panel debates, plenaries and workshops as we focus on 
“Navigating policy transformation in the HE sector, understanding 
the potential impact of the Green Paper on student experience and 
challenging the notion of consumerism”.  

This one day conference will explore what this means for your 
students, how best to respond to this changing landscape and 
seek to identify ways to improve Careers and UCAS programmes in 
your school or college. Experience for yourself first hand a deeper 
understanding of subject fields and update your knowledge of how 
degree programmes at St Mary’s relate to the global labour market.  

The conference is free to attend and is designed for anyone working 
in the education sector supporting progression to Higher Education.

Bookings are open now. To reserve your place please visit www.stmarys.ac.uk/education-liaison/teachers-advisers-conference.htm
For further information about the conference please email lucy@stmarys.ac.uk or call 020 8240 2314

We look forward to welcoming you to St Mary’s


